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Key Dates 
 Year 5 Bike-ability – 3rd to 12th February  
 Friday 7th February – Number Day  
 12th February – Nursery Trip to Templenewsam 
 3th February – Year 3 Library Trip  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter! Thank you to those who attended Parent’s Consultations this week, 
it was lovely to see so many families and speak to you all about your child’s learning.  

This week, there have been lots of fun activities taking place, please see more below!  

This week at Hunslet Moor… 
 
Year 2 visited Thackray Medical Museum on 
Tuesday and took part in a Florence 
Nightingale Workshop. 
 
In Year 3, they have been completing some 
observational sketching, working on their 
drawing skills. 
 
In Nursery, they held some parent activity 
sessions, lots of parents attended and had fun 
completing activities with their children. 

 
 

 

Hunslet Moor Attendance Week commencing 20th January 2025 – 89.5%  

Please ensure your child is in school and on time every day.  

Is your child turning 3 soon?!  

We have nursery places available! Please speak to the office time to enquire!  


